

Consejería de Educación, Universidades, Cultura y Deportes

Dirección General de Formación Profesional y Educación de Adultos

PRUEBA DE ACCESO A LOS CICLOS FORMATIVOS DE GRADO SUPERIOR

Resolución de 17 de marzo de 2021 (BOC Nº 62. Jueves 25 de marzo de 2021 – 1573)

PARTE ESPECÍFICA OPCIÓN A LENGUA EXTRANJERA: INGLÉS	NOMBRE	
	APELLIDOS	
	DNI	
	N.º EXAMEN	

CRITERIOS DE CALIFICACIÓN

- El cuestionario consta de 10 preguntas.
- Cada respuesta correcta se valorará con 1 punto.
- Las respuestas en blanco o incorrectas no puntúan ni penalizan.

INSTRUCCIONES

- Salvo que se especifique lo contrario, cada cuestión tiene una sola respuesta correcta.
- Rodee la letra de su respuesta con un círculo.

CALIFICACIÓN:

How has the COVID-19 pandemic changed our lives globally?

One of the words that defined 2020 is pandemic - it literally means "affecting everyone". Coronavirus has changed all aspects of our lives, and it has led to surprising discoveries.

Technology

We also discovered what it means to be stuck at home, with computer screens being our only way of contact -homeschooling, home office, working out and staying in touch with loved ones via zoom.

The most vulnerable

People in elderly homes were particularly isolated. At the beginning visits were not allowed. Eventually though innovative solutions were found.

Hospital staff

A moment to come together was also the lockdown tradition to clap each evening for the medical staff, who worked relentlessly at the frontline of the healthcare crisis.

The Mask

Masks used to be an item reserved for medical staff. They were the only ones who needed it - that was the message from the World Health Organization at the beginning of 2020. But then the organization changed its tune, and now most of us don't leave the house without one.

Social distancing

As we found out more about how Coronavirus spreads through the air, we learned to keep a distance. The pandemic has also changed our way of greeting, the French way of two or three kisses and the handshake are out, the new thing is the elbow bump or Wuhan-shake.

Protests

Not everyone agreed with the new government-imposed coronavirus measures. Protests erupted in several countries. Anti-vaxxers, Covid sceptics, far-right extremists, conspiracy theorists and concerned citizens took to the streets, calling for more freedom.

*Source: www.euronews.com



Consejería de Educación, Universidades, Cultura y Deportes

Dirección General de Formación Profesional y Educación de Adultos

1. What is the meaning of pandemic?

- a) It is easy to solve.
- b) It affects no-one.
- c) It affects everyone.

2. According to the text, how do we stay in contact with our families?

- a) By the phone.
- b) Via zoom.
- c) We don't keep in contact.

3. During the lockdown, the most vulnerable were...

- a) the elder ones.
- b) the kids.
- c) the rich countries.

4. During the lockdown it was a tradition to clap for the medical staff.

- a) True.
- b) False.

5. At the beginning, all the people should wear a face mask...

- a) True.
- b) False.

6. Choose the CORRECT question:

- a) Do protests erupted in several countries?
- b) Did protests erupted in several countries?
- c) Did protests erupt in several countries?

7. Choose the CORRECT sentence:

- a) World Health Organization have sent a message about covid-19.
- b) World Health Organization has send a message about covid-19.
- c) World Health Organization has sent a message about covid-19.

8. Choose the CORRECT negative sentence:

- a) Coronavirus haven't led to surprising discoveries.
- b) Coronavirus don't have led to surprising discoveries.
- c) Coronavirus hasn't led to surprising discoveries.

PRUEBA DE ACCESO A LOS CICLOS FORMATIVOS DE GRADO SUPERIOR

Resolución de 17 de marzo de 2021 (BOC Nº 62. Jueves 25 de marzo de 2021 – 1573)

9. Choose the CORRECT negative sentence:

- a) Coronavirus doesn't spread through the air.
- b) Coronavirus doesn't spreads through the
- c) Coronavirus don't spreads through the air.

10. Choose the CORRECT question:

- a) Did the government found innovative solutions?
- b) Did the government find innovative solutions?
- c) Does the government finds innovative solutions?